
Summer Snaps

  In this edition, we present you 

with Polly Reed’s pictures of  her friend’s begonias 


in Fisher’s Island and 

Mary Pressly’s pictures of  our Tidal Garden


Thank you, Polly and Mary,

for sharing your beautiful pictures with us. 


Enjoy!

🪴 🪴 🪴


From Polly Reed




Polly writes: “These begonias were started by my great friend Melie 
Spofford . She is a longtime member of  the Rusticus Garden Club in 
Bedford, NY.  She lives in Fisher’s Island  now and these plants all 
came from leaves she took from the Four Arts Garden over 15 years 
ago. They have lived indoors at Fisher’s all this time. I’m quite sure 
she took a propagation clinic given by Johanna Kitson who gave 
many different clinics during the time she was the gardener with our 
garden club…..begonias, bromeliads, orchids etc.”




From Mary Pressly


With the full moon on Friday, September 27th, Palm Beach had 
King tides and persistent rain over the weekend… 

Our Tidal Garden is handling the King tides beautifully. 



Upcoming: 

VVG #72: Lisa Bertles’ pictures of  her summer home in 
Jackson Hole, Wyoming. 

Please stay tuned…



